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Dear friends, 
 
one of the main targets of the EHF is the education of coaches for the youth – and 
within this field the Fair Play spirit is very important. 
 
The style of the coaching and coaches’ behaviour are examples for the today’s 
young players and for the future Handball generation. 
 
The course rises a lot of new ideas and I do hope that you will benefit from the 
contents for your future Handball career. 
 
The EHF would like to thank the Turkish Handball Federation for the excellent 
organisation and for their great hospitality for both the 2007 EHF Youth Coaches’ 
Course and the European Championships. 
 
We are looking forward to the finals of the 2007 W 19 ECh where thrilling matches 
are to be expected. 
 
All the best 


